
NORTHEAST NEIGHBOR AND FRIENDS 
MEETING MINUTES 
JANUARY 6, 2020 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at the North Side Library on January 6, 2020 at 5:30. 
 
Doua Lor of the Des Moines Police Department gave his monthly report. 
 
Our speaker tonight was Water Works Interim CEO and General Manager, Ted 
Corrigan, who talked about the Water Works and answered our questions.  The Water 
Works serves about 500,000 customers.  They also sell water to other towns such as 
Ankeny, Urbandale and some of West Des Moines.   
 
The minutes were reviewed.  Motion made by Shirlee Herrold; second by Valerie 
Madison to approve them as written.  Motion carried.  
 
Our next board meeting will be held on Saturday, January 25, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. at the 
Financial Plus Credit Union on E. 29th and Euclid. 
 
Our next regular meeting will be held on Monday, February 10, 2020, at the North Side 
Library. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marge Ramsey 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 


